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Amanda Griffith

From: Office Of Commissioner Clark
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 8:22 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20170199-EI

Good morning, 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 20170199-EI.
 
Thank you, 
 
Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Office: (850) 413-6004 
Fax: (850) 413-6005 
 
From: Jeff Newman [mailto:jeff@globaltechled.com]  
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2018 8:59 AM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Docket No. 20170199-EI 
 
We wish to discuss this Docket with the commissioners: Docket No. 20170199-EI – Petition for approval of 
conservation street and outdoor lighting conversion program, by Tampa Electric Company. 
 
We are a FDOT approved Florida Manufacturer of LED Lighting and are looking for the approval to this docket 
be dependent upon using a qualified Florida Manufacturer and putting Florida Made first. 
 
We have local families and jobs at stake here and to see this project going forward without using a local 
manufacturer would be a terrible thing! 
 
You can read about us here:  
https://www.linkedin.com/pulse/florida-first-jeff-newman/?published=t 
 
Look forward to your response. 
 
Regards 
 

 

Jeffrey J Newman 
President, Global Tech LED 
| p:877.748.5533 x221 | m:954.639.6997 | 
| w:GlobalTechLED.com |  
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IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named 
recipient(s) only. If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose 
the contents to anyone or make copies thereof. 




